
NOTICE TO THE BAR

New Jersey Lawyers' Fund for Client Protection - Retraction of Attorneys Placed on the 2006

Pro Hac Vice Ineligible List - Marc L. Greenwald, Esq. and Eugene M. Gelernter, Esq.

The New Jersey Lawyers' Fund for Client Protection declares that the 2006 Pro Hac Vice Ineligible List contained two
names in error: "Marc L. Grenwald" and "Eugene M. Glernter". These names are apparently misspelled versions of the
names of lawyers who were in full compliance and thus should be stricken from the Pro Hac Vice Ineligible List published
December 18, 2006. The Fund clarifies that Marc L. Greenwald, Esq. and Eugene M. Gelernter, Esq. were never ineligible
to appear pro hac vice and regrets any confusion or inconvenience caused.

Kenneth J. Bossong, Director
January 9, 2007 
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